Office of Hon Tony Ryall

Minister of Health
Minister for State Owned Enterprises

28 AUG 2012

Mr Trevor Hislop
fyi-request-504-c137177d@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Mr Hislop

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act and
received on 20 August 2012. You requested the following:

“all quotes including New Zealand quotes, for the construction and delivery
of 300 flat-fop rail wagons that was recently awarded to China.”

I do not hold information relating to your request. | believe that such information
is most likely to be held by KiwiRail. Accordingly, | have decided under section
14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act to transfer your request to Jim Quinn, as
the Chief Executive of KiwiRail.

Mr Quinn has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision
on your request.

Yours sincerely

Ty~

Hon Tony Ryall
Minister for State Owned Enterprises

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6804 Facsimile 64 4 817 6504



